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“The Headliner” 
Newsletter of the Northern Ohio Regional Group #20 

Early Ford V-8 Club of America  
Our 52ndYear 

Volume 28 Number  3                                                                                                     March  2021  

Mission Statement: “To preserve and authentically maintain vehicles manufactured by the Ford Motor Company for 
the model years 1932 through 1953 inclusive, and to serve as an accurate and technical source of information  

concerning these automobiles for the benefit of its members as well as the general public.” 

Officers & Board 2021 
 
President: Jeep Iacobucci 
Vice President: Jack Bukszar 
Secretary: Neal Garland 
Treasurer: Dan & Diane Francis 

Directors 
Ken Bruening 
Rich Jandrey 
Steve Kronen 
Beth Schilling 

 
All Meetings are held at  
Stow Community Center  

3800 Graham Road 
Stow, OH 

“Kick Tires”: 7:00 
Meeting Begins: 7:30 
Ends: 10:00 or Sooner 

 
Website: 

www.norgv8club.org 
 

Editor 
Annette & Craig Gorris 
10160 Echo Hill Drive 
Brecksville OH 44141 

440-526-6138 
annette.gorris@gmail.com 

   Hello everyone,  I hope this finds you all well and in good 
health.  It sure gets frustrating trying to find a way to get things 
back to normal.  I got bored yesterday and learned that it takes 
364 licks to get to the center of a Tootsie Pop.  As of now our 
meeting room is still not available.  There will be no monthly 
meeting until further notice.  
     I have been doing a lot of thinking about trying to figure out 
how to get together.  Maybe an out side gathering etc.  I also 
prefer to wait for better weather.  I’m anxious to see all of your 
shining faces.  Also looking forward to meeting our newest members.  
      Annette and Craig have worked diligently keeping us informed and giving us a 
beautiful newsletter.  None better.  Maybe you can help them out with a story or 
some pictures of your car.  We could also use some delicious recipes for the ladies 
page.  
   Steve has had his first meeting as a National Director and Tour committee guy.  
We will pass on information as we move along.  
    The Sunshine Lady is trying to keep up with cards etc.  Our NORG Tour Notzi 
is in Florida and I’m going to prod him to maybe cook up a Day Trip.  In the mean 
time God Bless you all and stay healthy.  Please keep our shut ins in your prayers. 
    
NjoyurV8b4its2L8 
   Jeep 
 
Henry Fact:  
 
Old Hank was Americas second billionaire next to John D. Rockefeller  
 
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

NOT REALLY SURE WHEN WE 
BE ABLE TO HAVE OUR 

NEXTMEETING 



 2 

 2021 Activities At A Glance 
 

NOTE: All Activities Contingent on the  
Ohio Governor DeWine’s Decision to Resume 

Public Activities 
 

There will be no meetings until further notice 
 
Save the Date:  The Rocky River Antique Car Show will be held on Saturday, August 
14, 2021  
 
 

 

 
Your Editors Need Your Help! 

 
As a result of the COVID 19, our reserve of articles and photos is becoming low.  We will 
attempt to continue to search for items for your Newsletter.  Unfortunately, without out-
ings and activities, there is nothing to share with you.   
 
If you have something newsworthy to share with our club, if you have a story about  
your V-8, or if there is an interesting photo of club activities, please send it to us. 

 
4” Mercury Crankshaft ~ Free 

 
Free to a good home:  4 inch Mercury crankshaft.  It has a crack that can be fixed for 
around $500.  If you can use it, give me a call at 330-338-1510.  Neal Garland. 



 3 

 
  

 

 

In 1998 at the Grand National in Detroit I met  Peter   
Hibbert,, a gentleman from Australia.  Over time, we got 
to be “mates” as they say in his country.  Attached is an 
interesting story on his restoration of his 1947 Ford that 
he purchased in the US and sent to his home. 
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Continued next month 
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National Director, our own Steve Kronen, sent us the 
minutes of the National Meeting for your information 

National Director, our own Steve Kronen, sent us the minutes of the 
National Officers and Directors Meeting for your information 
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Can you believe this is the month of March and St. Patrick’s Day is here? Hopefully 
by now most of us have received the COVID Vaccination and are doing well, feeling 
healthy and safe.  Do you find yourself tired of being confined to doing household 
chores, grocery shopping, cleaning closets, washing clothes etc. etc. etc. and look-
ing for something different to do?  I know I am. 
 
I’ve come up with an idea for us to get our husbands ready to get their “Beautiful 
Classic Fords” on the road again.  Let us surprise them with a Saturday afternoon 
drive to a Metro Park for a “Box Lunch” gathering.  Everyone bring their own box 
lunch, comfortable chairs, conversation, friendship and smiles to share.  Are you 
READY for this?  It would be a blessing for us to be together outside, face to face 
and staying a safe distance as required. Please share your thoughts with me.   
 
NOTE TO JEEP:  Hoping this article is not offending you.  If so please  
forgive me.  Craig’s saying is, “It’s best to ask forgiveness and not  
permission.” 
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Please Patronize Our Advertisers 

 
 

      
 
 4        Momoe Garland 
 7         Sue Brown 
 15           Andy Sollers 
 19     Ken Canankamp 
 21          Kathy Kessler

Don’t Forget to Check out our  
updated website : www.norgv8club.org 

The Headliner Deadline 
1st Day of each month.  Please e-mail articles, 
tech tips, outings, adds, club news and pictures 
to:  Annette Gorris  

annette.gorris@gmail.com 
 

 


